
 

 
 

 

 

For Santa Clara County Districts 

District Business & Advisory Services          
Kolvira Chheng: Director- DBAS: 408-453-6599 

Bulletin: 15-016 

 

 

Date:    November 12, 2014     
 
To:   District Chief Business Officers 

District Fiscal Directors 
Human Resource and Payroll Staff 

  
From: Nghia Do, Advisor, DBAS 

               

Re:   Circular Letters: 200-062-14, 200-063-14, 200-064-14 and 200-065-14 

 
The purpose of this bulletin is to distribute the circular letters from California Public Employees’ 
Retirement Systems (CalPERS) 
 

 Circular Letter 200-062-14:   Governmental Accounting Standard Board (GASB) 
Statement 68 Update 

 Circular Letter 200-063-14:    AB 2472 Legislative Changes to Government Code  
20533 Related to Employer Contribution Rates for 
Payroll Adjustments and Arrears 

 Circular Letter 200-064-14:   Common Misreported Items of Compensation 
 Circular Letter 200-065-14:   Common Membership Findings Found in CalPERS Public 

Employer Reviews 
 
 

Please distribute this information within your District as deemed appropriate. 


























